
Diary Dates 
   

October 

11th  Year 6 taster morning 

at John Kyrle 

13th Family photos 8.15 

13th Disco  5.30pm KS1 

  6.35pm KS2 

14th  Class 1 Show and 

Share 2.30pm  

Last day for children 

17-19th INSET days  

20-28th Half Term 

31st  Return to school 

November 

1st Class 2 Gym 

14th Parents’ Evening 

16th  Parents’ Evening 

18th Children in Need   

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
A grand total of £140 was raised at the coffee morning.  A 

huge thank you once again to everyone who supported 

this event and a big well done to the children in Class 4 

who organised it! 

Head Lice 
We have had Head Lice reported across the school this 

week.  If your child has them, it is vital that their head is 

treated and that the whole family is checked, otherwise 

infestation occurs again.  A letter has been sent out to 

support you with this. 

Communication 
Information from school will be sent through e-schools in 

message form and using ‘Letters Home’ which appear in 

your email account.  The weekly newsletter is also sent via 

‘Letters Home’.  If you download the e-Schools app, you 

will receive a notification when we send you either a 

message or a letter.  If you are ever unsure about the date 

or time of an event, please use the calendar facility on the 

website or on your e-School’s log in page where you will 

find updated details.  There is also an update section on 

the front page of the website.   To ensure all parents are 

aware of this, this newsletter is being sent out as a paper copy for one week only.    Newsletters 

are also available on the front page of the website.  
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Steam Mills Superstars! 
Class 1  Finley D and Charlie  

Class 2 Milly and Riley   

Class 3 Elisha, Isla and Taila 

Class 4 Alisha and Jordon 

 

 

Value: Care 

We have had many nominations for our Values board this week.  Well done to: 

All of Class 2 who have fully embraced our value, Archie, Callie, Chloe, Hannah, Katie, 

Maddie and Taila in Class 3, Amelia, Alfie L, Alisha, Josh, Ruby and the Macmillan 

Coffee morning team in Class 4. 

Miss Mills also nominated the whole of Class 4, as when asked what they would do with 

one million pounds, without prompting, the children said that they would give it to 

charity. 

We think that our children are a great example to everyone – well done Steam Mills! 

 

 

 

 

Lilac Data Sheets 

We still have 33 data sheets outstanding.  For safeguarding purposes, it is vital that we have 

up to date contact and medical information for your child.  Please ensure that you check, 

amend if necessary and return to the school office.  Thank you

School Disco 
Our school disco will be held on Thursday 13th October.  Infants 5.30-6.30pm, Juniors 6.35-7.45pm. 

Infants should be dropped off in the library and then picked up from the kitchen door.   Tickets 

priced £1 are available from the school office or on the door.  There will be a tuck shop available 

too – we would suggest that children need no more than £1.

Class 1 
Parents of children in Class 1 are invited to a Show and Share afternoon on Friday 14th October 

at 2.30pm.

 


